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Vintage Christmas at the Museum

An old-fashioned Christmas is guaranteed in Bognor Regis next Friday (25th) and Saturday (26th) at the town’s Museum.

Christmas at the Museum will be the climax of the Museum’s longest ever season.  It usually closes at the end of October, just reopening for the Christmas event, but this year, it has remained open throughout November albeit for reduced hours

The two-day event (Friday 3-8pm and Saturday 10am-3pm) will give visitors an opportunity to rekindle some childhood Christmas memories.

Entry is free and Father Christmas will be in attendance both days giving out sweets to children.
The Museum will be decorated specially to help give an old world feel, and many of the mock-shop window displays will also be decorated also to add to the atmosphere.  Even the Woolworths shop window full of old Christmas decorations, will have some new lines!!
Hot drinks and homemade cakes will also be on sale and visitors will be able to use some of the Museum’s old fashioned nut crackers to break a shell or two from the giant basket of Brazils, Walnuts and Hazelnuts.
The Museum Shop has been restocked especially for the occasion, offering a wide range of local history books and souvenirs, making ideal gifts to give or send to those who love Bognor or history. There is also a good selection of traditional low cost toys, such as tin yo-yos, whistles, spinning tops and French knitting dolls, perfect for those stocking-fillers.

To complete the atmosphere you will be able to hear old Christmas favourites from the likes of Bing Crosby, Andy Williams and the Andrews’ Sisters in the Vintage Wireless Room.

The final day of the Museum for 2016 will be Sunday 27th November 10am-1pm.

For further information, please contact Greg Burt 07739 506 275
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